

File ref: IRO-3684

22 October 2013

Paul Rivers

Via: fyi-request-1153-df88a4ba@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Rivers

## Request for information relating to expenditure for the Bay Road Upgrade Project, Kilbirnie.

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 23 September 2013 in which you requested information relating to the "...sum total of Council staff wages, salaries and related expenditure for the Bay Road upgrade project for the period April 1st 2013 until the 20<sup>th</sup> September 2013".

If I have understood your question correctly; Council staff from the Project Management, External Communications, City Events, Design and Infrastructure business units were involved in the project and the percentage of their time and equivalent salary is not recorded in such a way that enables the Council to provide the level of detail you requested. As such, this information is not held by the Council.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

**Issues Resolution Officer Wellington City Council** 

Ph: (04) 803 8315 Fax: (04) 801 3048

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz



